ANNEXE 11

COMMENTS - NEUTRAL

(Below) Sent by email to Tree and Landscape Officer from Elizabeth Brown, 129 Langton Road,
YO17 9AE

——-Original Message-—

From: |

Sent: 10 Novemnber 2022 09:02

To: Matthew Stubbings <matthew.stubbings @ ryedale.gov.uk=
Subject: TPO361/2022

Dear Sir,

Thankyou for this commutation of Nov.5th,| see these trees every day they are all very ordinary trees which do need a good deal of attention particularly one
which has a very bad lean on it, also these trees have many roots which do cause problems with the drainage from time to time.
The only tree worthy of a TPO is the Copper Beech which is a beautiful old tree, half way up the drive.

As for the trees being an attractive tree cover the only people that see these trees are all the residents living at 125, 129,131, 133,&135,and are not seen by
general passers.

| personally feel that taking down this tree and attention to the others would make it more attractive area and then could be planted out with bulbs and
shrubs,and a sapling.

I have lived in 129 for over 50 years and have seen that part of the drive deteriorating over the years there were spring flowers and others as the year went by
which would be nice to see again.
So all in all let the Gentleman who wants to make the drive a tidy and safer place get on with it deing his best, I have spoken with him and he is passionate
about preserving trees and the planet as a whole and has been thinking carefully before taking action.
Regards Elizabeth Brown, 129 Langton Road YO179AE



